

## Society of Saint Vincent de Paul Toronto Central Council

Date: Jan.26th 2017

Dear Vincentian brothers and sisters,

## Re: Last, Last Call for Nominations for Election of a New Toronto Central Council President

There is less than a week until nominations close and we encourage anyone still thinking about it to submit their nomination papers.

If interested, please review the nomination form attached as well as the instructions on the back. Three nominators are required to sign the form and the candidate must sign the form accepting the nomination. Send the completed form to the address shown along with a personal profile prepared by the candidate.

Nomination forms will be accepted at our 240 Church St. office up to 5pm on Tuesday, January 31st.

Shortly after Feb. 1st we will be contacting the membership to provide the complete list of candidates and information about the campaign period of February and March. Voting will take place in April.

Fraternally yours,

The Election Committee

Ed Koen (Annunciation of the Blessed Virgin Mary conference) Chair John Menary (Nativity of Our Lord conference) Carol Roberts (Epiphany of Our Lord conference)